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                     ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 
 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 
From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 
  Chris Parker, Director 
  Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 
  Jeff Einfeldt, Utility Analyst 

 
Date: June 6, 2019 
Re: Extension of Time—Action Request  

Docket No. 19-057-14. Dominion Energy-Utah Results of Operations Report for the 
Twelve Months Ended December 31, 2018. Requesting the Division to Review the 
above Report for Compliance and Make Recommendations. 

  

ISSUE/REQUEST 
On May 10, 2019, the Public Service Commission (“Commission”) issued an Action Request to 

the Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) for a review of Dominion Energy-Utah’s Results of 

Operations Report for year ending December 31, 2018, indicating a due date of June 10, 2019. 

The Division is in the process of determining and requesting the information necessary to 

complete the review and finds that additional time will be required to complete this review. The 

Division will file a report as soon as practicable but no later than August 31, 2019. Therefore, the 

Division requests the Commission extend the due date to August 31, 2019. 

CC Kelley Mendenhall, Dominion Energy-Utah  
Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 
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